
From: Aguiar, William 
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2012 1:21 PM 
To: Kimble, Courtney 
Subject: Honorarium Reporting 

Courtney, 
  
As I have done in the past two years, I write to report an honorarium I received yesterday. 
  
In my role as an assistant corporation counsel, I represent the City in Hanna v. City of Chicago, No. 06 
CH 19422, in which the plaintiff challenges, inter alia, the validity of the City's Landmarks Ordinance.  I 
was asked (for the third consecutive year) by Richard Friedman, an adjunct professor in the Historic 
Preservation Program at the School of the Art Institute, to give a lecture to his class on the Hanna case 
and its impact on historic preservation efforts in the City. 
  
I did the guest lecture on Wednesday, April 18, 2012.  Mr. Friedman informed me that I was again 
entitled to an honorarium in the amount of $250.  In order to receive the honorarium, I have to complete 
a form and submit it to the School of the Art Institute, which I plan to do today.  I expect to receive the 
honorarium in the next couple of weeks. 
  
In years past, an e-mail like this has satisfied my reporting obligation under the Ethics Ordinance.  At 
your earliest convenience, please confirm that I have done what is required.  If there is anything else I 
need to do to be in full compliance with the Ethics Ordinance, please let me know. 
  
Thank you for your assistance in this matter, and please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
William Aguiar 
  
  
William Macy Aguiar 
Assistant Corporation Counsel 
City of Chicago, Department of Law 
Constitutional and Commercial Litigation Division 
30 N. LaSalle Street, Suite 1230 
Chicago, Illinois 60602 
Tel: (312) 744-4216 
Fax: (312) 742-3925 
 


